
A South Glos Parent Carers social story 

Going back to
school during

Covid-19



School is opening soon, so we can start going back there to learn
and see our friends and teachers again.



School may feel a little different when we go back, this is because
our teachers have made some changes to keep us all safe while
we learn. There may be markings on the floor or signs to remind

us to stay 2M away from each other.



Our classes will be smaller, so we may be with different children
or teachers. Our classrooms may look a little different as some of

the furniture and toys may have been taken out. We may be
given a pencil case with our own stationary to use. 

This is so its easier to keep everything clean 
and stop the virus.



I may stay with the same children for lunch and play time.  My
teacher will tell me when and where I can go to eat my lunch and

play.          



It is important to keep washing my hands well at school.
Sometimes adults at school may wear masks, gloves or aprons.

These may look a bit funny, but they just help  
to stop the virus.  



Going back to school may feel a bit strange to start with, but it
will be okay because my teachers will be there to keep me safe. 
 We will all be getting used to it together and it will be fun to see

my friends again.


